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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Black, Alisha (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Friday, July 10, 2020 2:30 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings; Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul); Swanson, Christopher (CI-

StPaul)
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: City's reply RE: 1035 Conway St.

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Spoke to P/O and she will be contacting her bank to see if the check has cleared.  Alisha will call her back Tuesday 
7/14/20 
 
 
 

Alisha Black 
Office Assistant III 
Saint Paul Public Works 
800 City Hall Annex, 25 West 4th Street
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-5692 
F: 651-266-6222 
alisha.black@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

www.stpaul.gov/garbage 

 

 

 
 

From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Thursday, July 9, 2020 2:48 PM 
To: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul) <Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul) 
<Christopher.Swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: FW: 1035 Conway St. 
 
Please call and reply to this email with customer statement and your staff response. 
 

From: Thao, Kayla (CI-StPaul) <kayla.thao@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 3:39 PM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) 
<marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 1035 Conway St. 
 
This is Mrs. Violet. I mailed the letter to you a couple weeks ago at the post office on Minnehaha.  Can someone please 
call me at 651-771-3491. 


